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State University of New York
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(607) 436-2705 Fax: (607) 436-2051'

May 4,2012

Ms. Kayla Slater
2099 Rt. 39A
Moravia, NY 13118

Dear Ms. Slater:

Congratulations! You have been selected to receive the Frances K. Todd Home Bureau

Scholarship in the amount of $400 for the 2012-20T3 academic year.

The criteria for the Frances K. Todd Home Bureau Scholarship are as follows:

1. The student must be considered full-time and have an academic standard of 2.85 for
scholarship.

2. Scholarship recipients must be entering 2nd, 3'd, or 4th year of college at the time the

recipient receives the scholarship award.

3. Only students residing in counties where New York State Federation of Home

Bureaus, Inc. has organized chapters and county executive officers are eligible to

receive State Federation scholarship.
4. The student must demonstrate financial need as determined by the college.

You will receive a confirmation letter from the College President, Dr. Nancy Kleniewski, and an

updated award letter from the Financial Aid Office at the beginning of the 2012-2013 academic
year. Please direct any questions to the Student Scholarship Coordinator, Michael Valinotti, in
the Financial Aid Office. Their telephone number is (607)436-2532.

A thank you note should be sent to the donors of this scholarship. Please address your thank you

note to Mrs. Mary Bailey, Chair, Home Bureau Scholarships, P.O. Box 206, North Norwich, NY
13 814.

Thank you for your participation in our scholarship program.

Sincerely,
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Katherine G. Angell, Ed.D.
Chair, Human Ecology

Cc: Financial Aid Office
President's Office


